
  Fasadgruppen Lilla Bantorget 11 111 23 Stockholm

Invitation to presentation of Fasadgruppen’s interim 
report January-September 2024
Fasadgruppen will publish its interim report for January-September 2024 on 31 
October 2024 at 07:30 CET. The report will be presented via webcast and 
teleconference at 08:15 CET the same morning.

The presentation will be held in English and concluded with a Q&A session.

 Link to webcast with possibility to send questions:
https://ir.financialhearings.com/fasadgruppen-group-q3-report-2024

Link to registration for participation by phone with possibility to ask questions:
https://conference.financialhearings.com/teleconference/?id=50048883

A recording of the presentation will be available at .www.fasadgruppen.se

For more information, please contact:

Adrian Westman, Head of Communications & Sustainability
Mail: adrian.westman@fasadgruppen.se
Tel. +46 (0) 73-509 04 00

About Fasadgruppen

Fasadgruppen Group AB (publ) acquires and develops entrepreneurial specialist companies that 
care for and create sustainable properties. The Group’s subsidiaries possess expertise in all 
aspects of exterior work on properties, such as façades, windows, balconies and roofs. Common 
to most services is that they contribute to greater energy efficiency and a better living 
environment. Fasadgruppen is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm (ticker: FG). For more information, 
visit www.fasadgruppen.se.
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